
Christopher M. Hood 
Flaherty & Associates 
444 Cedar Street 
Suite 1200, Piper Jaffray Plaza 
St. Paul, MN 55101 

January 28, 2000 

Re: A-6137 Glenwood (Ordinance No. 99-65) 

Dear Mr. Hood: 

On January 26, 2000, the Director of the Office of Strategic and Long Range 
Planning granted the city's request to withdraw the ordinance in the above-referenced 
file. The Director also granted the request for transfer of the $180.00 filing fee, if a new 
petition is filed for substantially the same area within six (6) months. 

Enclosed per your request is Ordinance 99-65 Second Series, as well as your 
letter dated August 11, 1999 and the map submitted with the ordinance. 

If you have any questions, please contact this office for assistance. 

CMS:sjh 

Enclosures (3) 

Sincerely, 

Office of Strategic and Long Range Planning 

Christine M. Scotitlo 
Executive Director 
Municipal Boundary Adjustments 

cc: David J. Minke, Glenwood City Administrator 
David Sibell, Glenwood Township Clerk 
Robert W. Bigwood, Attorney for Glenwood Township 
Jeff Saholt, MnDOT 

Everyone Counts! Answer the Census! 


